
BH-22 Correspondence – Helena Segelhorst 
 

 

From: hsglhrst@aol.com [mailto:hsglhrst@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 1:18 PM 
To: district1@longbaach.gov; Council District 2 <District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 
<District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 <District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 
<District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 <District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 
<District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 <District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 
<District9@longbeach.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: ITEM #22 BUDGET HEARING 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Good Afternoon, Mayor and Councilmembers.  
 
 

It has been brought to my attention that the Bluff Park Neighborhood Lamppost Project has been 
included in the Mayor's Proposed Fiscal Year 2023 Budget. (Citywide) 
  
As you are aware Historic Preservation has for many years been very important to the citizens of Long 
Beach, (18 Historic Districts and Ordinances.) The Lamppost Project has also been a community 
sponsored and community building effort.  
 
 

I wish to add my support to our neighborhood association's (BPNA) respectful request that this item 
remain in the budget proposal.  
 
 

Most Sincerely yours, 
  
Helena Segelhorst  
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